
From: Andrew Hyman @tfl.gov.uk>  
Sent: 14 July 2023 14:44 
To: @statistics.gov.uk> 
Cc: statistics.gov.uk> 
Subject: Specific URL for the Superloop answer 
 
Hi  
 
This link is more specific re: the new Superloop FAQ 
 
https://haveyoursay.tfl.gov.uk/superloop/widgets/65670/faqs#question19264 
 
and should take you directly to the question and answer about how much additional service 
do the proposed SL buses represent? 
 
Best regards, 
 
Andrew 
 

Andrew Hyman | Academic Research and Data Outreach Manager   
Information Governance | General Counsel | Transport for London 
Address  Endeavour Square, Stratford, London, E20 1JN 
T:  E: @tfl.gov.uk  
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